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Asbestos Notification

Asbestos containing building materials exist on campus in limited quantities.  Annual public notices of the management plan are posted in the month of January.  Anyone with questions or concerns about the existence and whereabouts of asbestos containing material on campus may contact the Environmental Health and Occupational Safety Officer at (209) 667-3035 for further information. 
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